
Steer Point Quarry Restoration Update – April 2020 

 

In terms of loads, again, not much to report since the last meeting and we have had no reported 

incidents but one public complaint since our last report.  This was on the 16 March and concerned 

stone/rock debris along the stretch of Steer Point Road which was attributed to the site 

operations.  The operator has been reminded to ensure all HGVs are covered when coming to and 

leaving the site. 

Since I last reported only 190 Loads or 3,383.5 tonnes have come into the site since start of March. 

We have therefore started a formal approach to Devon CC on extending the time limit of operations 

permitted under the current planning consent.  We are also looking to vary a number of the other 

conditions to make the operation more efficient.  As you know we were considerably delayed 

starting works due to waiting for the EA permit to be issued and effectively lost 2.5 yrs of the 4 year 

time limit and now we are in lockdown due to Covid-19 so losing more time to complete the agreed 

restoration scheme.  I will keep you in the loop for when we submit the application to vary our 

current planning consent. 

 


